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Parkland Health Center Foundation Board Welcomes New Board Members  
 

John Crouch, chairman of the Parkland Health Center Foundation Board, is pleased to announce that 

Leanna Johnson and Donna Gallagher have recently been appointed to the Parkland Health Center Foundation 

Board. 

Leanna Johnson earned her M.Ed. in Informational Science and Learning Technologies with a focus on 

Technology in Schools from the University of Missouri-Columbia. She teaches career and 

educational technology to middle and high school students at St. Paul Lutheran School. 

Leanna is the web manager for the Garden Clubs of Missouri, Inc., and a member of the 

Memorial United Methodist Church in Farmington. She and her husband, Dr. Bill Johnson of 

Parkland Health Clinic, have three children.  Leanna is originally from this area, and she is the 

daughter of Charles and Pat Rorex of Farmington.  

Donna Gallagher is also from this area.  After graduating from Farmington High School, she attended St. 

Louis University and graduated with a Bachelor of Science in Nursing. Donna and her 

husband, Dr. Brian Gallagher of Medical Arts Clinic, have three children.  Donna has been 

very active in her children’s school district and currently serves at secretary of the athletic 

booster club and as co-chair of the 2013 Farmington High School Project Graduation.  

Donna and her family attend Memorial United Methodist Church in Farmington. 

The Parkland Health Center Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization that 

was established in 2009.  The mission of the Foundation is to secure philanthropic support for 

Parkland Health Center to accomplish its mission of providing extraordinary care.  Recent 

examples of philanthropic gifts from the Foundation to Parkland Health Center include a 

Sentinell Vanguard S-Series breast coil which is a specially designed coil that enables breast MRIs in conjunction 

with  

mammography and breast ultrasound; a digital radiology room equipped with Siemens Ysio Wi-D digital x-ray 

equipment; expansion of the oncology/hematology center at Parkland Health Center-Bonne Terre; and the 

Vocera voice communication project. 

Parkland Health Center is part of BJC HealthCare which also includes St. Louis Children’s Hospital and 

Barnes-Jewish Hospital, the teaching hospitals for Washington University School of Medicine.  For additional 

information about Parkland Health Center, please call (573) 756-6451 or the physician finder service at (573) 431-

3338 or visit www.parklandhealthcenter.org. 


